
 
 
 
March 21, 2025 

 

Dear Josh, 

 

My name is Trevor Winchell, and I reside in Auburn, Michigan. I’m reaching out in 

response to a statement you made regarding the recent swatting incident involving 

Infowars reporter Owen Shroyer. I heard on Owen’s show today that you contacted him and 

mentioned you are working on introducing legislation here in Michigan to prevent these 

dangerous and malicious swatting attacks. 

 

I want to personally thank you for taking a stand on this serious issue and for showing 

leadership in protecting innocent Americans from such criminal tactics. I am the founder 

of AmericanPatriotSocial.com, a free speech platform we launched in 2021 to provide a 

secure space for truth-seekers, independent voices, and those who value the First 

Amendment. 

 

We are deeply committed to preserving and protecting free expression, and as such, we 

frequently post news and truth that challenge mainstream narratives. Because of this, I 

recognize that I—like Owen and many others—could become a potential target for 

politically or ideologically motivated swatting attacks. 

 

I truly appreciate your attention to this matter and would welcome any opportunity to 

support your efforts or share more about the experiences and concerns of individuals like 

myself who are committed to truth and freedom in today’s increasingly hostile climate. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Trevor Winchell 

Founder 

American Patriot Social 

 

trevor@AmericanPatriotSocial.com 

989.316.6967 


